
 

 

 

August 27, 2013 

 

OFF ROAD NEWS FLASH 

 

Governor Brown has signed SB 234 and it will go into law immediately!  This is good 

news for anyone that has a Side X Side that is modified with aftermarket back seats, 

roll cages, and grab bars.  This new law makes legal all those modifications on all Side 

X Sides built before January 1, 2014. 

 

We still have a lot of work to do to repeal the rest of Paul Cook’s AB 1595.  But this is 

a great start!  We also have many other Off Road issues that we will be 

addressing.  Sign up a friend to ABATE of California Off Road and help us help you! 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by replying to this email ABATE or at 

nick@abate.org 

 

Thank you for being a member of ABATE of California and for fighting for your rights! 

 
Nick Benson Sr 

Board Member 

ABATE of California 
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